February 22, 2002

To:
Alumni and Potential Volunteers of the California Youth Leadership Forum for Students with Disabilities (YLF) 

From:

Paul K. Miller, Ph.D.




YLF Chair

Subject:
APPLICATION FOR ONSITE VOLUNTEERS FOR 

THE 2002 YOUTH LEADERSHIP FORUM 

Enclosed is the application form and list of staff positions for volunteers for the 2002 Youth Leadership Forum for Students with Disabilities (YLF).  If you are interested in serving as an onsite volunteer, please complete the enclosed application and return it to the staff office in Sacramento by April 10, 2002.  

All onsite staff must reside at the campus site for the duration of the YLF program.  We will be selecting staff in April and will need a firm commitment from those selected by May 15th.  Because there is now so much interest from individuals who want to serve as YLF volunteer staff, we regret that not all applicants will be selected.  

This year, more than 30 other states will be conducting a YLF based on our California Model.  We are very proud of California for creating this unique project, and especially proud of those of you who are YLF alumni.

If you have any questions, please contact the staff office at 

(800) 695-0350 voice or TTY or Hope Yasui via email: hyasui@edd.ca.gov
Enclosures 

